

Respectful | Responsible | Resilient | Ready to Learn



13th September 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

I hope you enjoyed a restful summer. It was wonderful to see students back in school this week and we have also enjoyed welcoming our new Year 12s back to school, as they embark on their exciting sixth form journey.

Thank you for your support in ensuring that students returned to school in the correct uniform, they looked so smart and ready to learn. Our new Year 7s have made a fantastic start. I have enjoyed meeting them and hearing about their first few days at West Coventry Academy.

Since our return, we have been focussing on returning to routines and ensuring that all students are clear on our school expectations. The West Coventry Way centres around the school's 4Rs and supports our students in being the best version of themselves.

We have high expectations for all our students and your support in reinforcing those expectations is invaluable to us. We will be sending a link home shortly so that you are able to access the resources we have used with your child.

Communication between school and home is key to ensure that we work together supporting your child in all areas of school life. You may wish to email staff directly. However, please note that we are mindful of staff workload and well-being. While we ask that staff reply to emails within three working days, please bear in mind that there are times when this may not be possible

The school year is always a busy one, and I have included a 2024-25 Parent/Carer calendar to enable you to plan ahead.

A reminder that our weekly Keeping in Touch newsletter is sent out to you on Fridays. Please do take the time to read it, it is a wonderful compilation of events, successes and activities.

Please note that our Open Evening takes place on Monday 16th September 5pm-7pm. School will therefore close to all students at 1.15pm. Students will need to make their own way home as the school buses are not available.

I look forward to working together to ensure the success of our school community.

Yours sincerely

Ana Neofitou Headteacher

